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General Information 
Sixth Form Conference  
All students should be aware that the Sixth Form Conference takes place on 18 and 19 June. Students are 
off timetable for the 2 days but are expected in school at all times for all sessions. No one has any study 
periods or free periods. It is important that students arrive promptly to registration on Monday in order to 
collect their individual timetable of activities 
 
Induction events 
Key Induction events take place on 26 and 27 June and we would like the help of School Ambassadors. 
Please could we have a meeting in the cafe on Monday 25 June during registration. Please register 
promptly and come to the cafe for 8.50. 
 
Thank you 
 
 


